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10/02/2020 
 

Dear Jacob Harper, 

My name is John Murdoch of Elkins, Arkansas. My public comments will be short regarding the 

“Antidegradation Implementation Methodology and Continuing Planning Policy”.  

I urge Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment to continue robust protection of the streams 

and lakes of our state as a high priority and a crucial part of your mission and not let needed regulations 

become watered-down or turn into “self-regulation” as the main path for checks and balances dealing 

with our water quality. Most of us realize the importance of clean, safe water and want your assurance 

that we will have it. Our state deserves the highest standards and protections for the long-term health 

of our water, and thus our health. The rapidly growing Arkansas economy depends on our water 

protection of the highest degree for our drinking water sources, game and fishing, tourism, agriculture, 

and many industries that are located here and hopefully will remain here, also need safe and clean 

water. Please do the following. 

• Protect high-quality streams in our state and national parks, wildlife refuges, and wilderness 

areas from pollution. 

• Properly establish protected baseline water quality through testing and data analysis. 

• Account for non-point sources of pollution when making point source permitting decisions. 

I am referencing a couple of other’s comments below that I fully understand and support. Please review 

the following links and comments: 

 

  



Buffalo River Watershed Alliance (BRWA) “Draft”  

https://buffaloriveralliance.org/resources/Documents/DRAFT%20Anti_Deg_CPP_BRWA_comments.pdf 

  

https://buffaloriveralliance.org/resources/Documents/DRAFT%20Anti_Deg_CPP_BRWA_comments.pdf


  



  



Dane Schumacher – September 28,2020 
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/cpp/pdfs/comments/Dane%20Schumacher%20-
%20September%2028,%202020.pdf 

 

https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/cpp/pdfs/comments/Dane%20Schumacher%20-%20September%2028,%202020.pdf
https://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/cpp/pdfs/comments/Dane%20Schumacher%20-%20September%2028,%202020.pdf


 

 


